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Comments: Motorized Vehicle Width Restriction

 

Hello, I think the the 50" vehicle width restriction should be considered to be raised. In some places this would

require work to be completed. But overall I believe this would raise revenue from the amount passes sold.

Speaking for my self I would volunteer to help complete this task if this would be considered.

Thanks Zach

 


